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Note to Files

TELECONS WITH KEN CANADY OF DUKE POWER COMPANY, JULY 21, 1972,
MEETING ON OCONEE SITE HYDROIOGY

-,

. A meeting was set up to discuss Site Safety Branch concerns about
the Oconee site hydrology for August 7,.1972, 1:00 p.m., P-114.
Site Safety concerns were informally relayed to Duke.
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cc: R. C . DeYoung
A. Schwencer
I. Peltier (2)
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